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 This month the PAC Kid Spotlight shines on Sarah Sanborn from Central Hardin High School.  Catch her and the rest of CHHS Drama at the PAC in their production of the musical Footloose on March 9th and 10th.  Learn more about Sarah and our other PAC Kids.


Congratulations to our JABBER Survey Winners:  Vicki Pitcher and Diana Conley . We hope to see you back at the PAC very soon!

NOW SHOWING – MARCH 2018
March 1
East Hardin Middle School 6th Grade Band Concert. 7 PM. POC Matt Baucum 270-369-7370.

March 5
North Hardin High Band Pre Assessment Concert. 6 PM POC Brian Froedge 270-351-3167

March  9,10
Central Hardin High School Drama Club presents FOOTLOOSE.  Daytime student performance Friday at 10 AM. Public performance Friday at 7 PM and & Saturday 4 PM. POC Sarah Dakin 270-734-0021. 

March 10
Youth Theatre of Hardin County Winter Workshop (Last of three) in prep for summer production of SEUSSICAL. 11 AM- 3 PM. Parent meeting at 2 PM. POC Betty Marsee 270-765-5421

March 11 
Heartland Winds Concert.  Curtain at 3 PM. Free to the public. POC Bruce Soderstrom.

March 12 
East Hardin Middle School 7th & 8th Grade Band Concert.  7 PM.  POC Matt Baucum 270-369-7370. CANCELLED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER.
March 13
West Hardin Middle School Pre-assessment Band Concert. 7 PM POC Laura Floyd 270-862-3924

March 14
Central Hardin High School Pre-assessment Band Concert.   7 PM.  POC David Centers 270-737-6800

March 15
At Barnes & Noble Booksellers: PAC Book Fair and a Celebration of All Things Shakespeare. THURSDAY MARCH 15 at the store featuring live music, dance and poetry. 6-8 PM. PLUS, please support the PAC by using the attached voucher when making purchases at Barnes & Noble during their book fair.

March 15
“Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC!

March 16
THE PAC PRESENTS: Kentucky Shakespeare in A MIDSUMMER NIGHT’S DREAM.   Lord what fools these mortals be!  Filled with lovers, fairies and bumpkins, A Midsummer Night's Dream has something for everyone. Add a misapplied love potion, mistaken identities and the most famous play-within-a play ever written, and you have a perfect recipe for laughter. Join us for "Shakespeare in the PAC” and the immortal bard's most popular romantic comedy presented by Kentucky Shakespeare.  
Know Before You Go: Grades 6 – Adult.  ONE NIGHT ONLY! 7 PM. Tickets: $9 - $27.  Produced in Partnership with Barnes & Noble Booksellers, WQXE, Kenneth & Nannette Johnston & Jimmie Dee Kelley.


March 16
THE PAC PRESENTS:  Kentucky Shakespeare in A MIDSUMMER NIGHT’S DREAM. School Day performance for classes/teachers  9:30 AM. $3 per HCS student, $5 all others. (Online Reservation Required).

March  20-23
Allegro Dance Theatre proudly presents PETER PAN, JR.  Student performances Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  9:30 & 11:30 AM. Reservations Required.  Public evening perf, Friday 7 PM.  FOR RESERVATIONS contact Carol Zagar, 270-352-1333. 

March 24
Inspire Women Conference. 8 AM – 1 PM. Featuring the humor of Heather Land, YouTube sensation and blogger of “I Ain’t Doin’ It.”  Reignite your spark by spending the morning with a host of women who live inspired lives through their commitment to improving our community. The Inspire Women Conference is one of the many events hosted by Heels Together, a women-led group of community-minded leaders who invest in long-term solutions for transforming the lives of women and girls and improving the well-being of our entire community. Tickets: $15. Available at https://thepac.secure.force.com/ticket starting February 5th.  

March 26,27,28
KMEA Concert Band Assessment Festival.  Mon,Tues, Wed, 8 AM – 9 PM.  POC Brian Ellis 270-769-8906.  Exact days and times still to be determined.

March 30
SHE STARTED IT, Film presentation and panel discussion. For Middle School Girls. Sponsored by Central Region Innovation & Commercialization Center /Lisa Boone. 
COMING SOON – APRIL 2018

April 9
THE PAC PRESENTS: Missoula Children's Theatre's GULLIVER’S TRAVELS(2 hours) AUDITIONS, Mon, April 9, 2018 at 4 PM SHARP. All 1st through 8th grade students are invited to audition. It is a group audition -- no advance preparation is necessary.  Just be prompt and come ready to have a good time! Auditions are free. If you are cast, there is a $20 participation fee. Rehearsals take place Tues - Thursday April 10-12 4-8:30 PM, schedule varies per cast of characters.

April 13, 14
THE PAC PRESENTS: Missoula Children's Theatre's GULLIVER’S TRAVELS (60 min). PERFORMANCES, Fri, April 13, Noon & 7 PM. Sat, April 14 2 PM. Know Before You Go: Music and fun for everyone. Tickets: $9- $27. POC 270-769-8837. Presented in Partnership with Swope Family of Dealerships, Jimmie Dee Kelley, Dan & Diane Hafer, & www.ElizabethtownFamily.com.
April 13 
School Day Performance for classes/teachers, Friday April, 13, NOON. Online reservation required http://www.thepac.net/Group-Reservations.asp
April 17
Hardin County Schools Volunteer Appreciation Celebration/Dinner.  6 PM  POC John Wright 270-769-8800.

April 19
"Thirdsday" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC!

April 19
G C Burkhead Elementary Spring Musical. 7 PM. POC Aaron Dale 270-769-5983

April 20
Glen Rice/Buffalo Productions presents Glen Rice, Family & Friends. Curtain, 7 PM. Tickets $15 & $20. POC Glen Rice 270-325-3256. Tickets can also be reserved at the PAC, 270-769-8837.

April  24
Bluegrass Middle School Band Concert.  7 PM. POC Shawn Roark 270-765-2658.

April 25
St James School presents 1st & 2nd Grade Spring Musical. 7 PM. POC Jordan Smith 270-765-7011.

April 26
West Hardin Middle School Spring Band Concert. 7 PM. POC Laura Floyd 270-862-3924.
April 27, 28
Youth Theatre of Hardin County Auditions for their summer production of SEUSSICAL.  Friday at 5 PM. and Saturday at 11AM. POC Betty  Marsee 270-765-5421.

April 30
Central Hardin High School PRISM Concert. 7 PM. Tyler Cantrell 270-737-6800.

IN REVIEW – FEBRUARY 2018

On February 4, 150 members of the North Hardin High School Choir under the direction of Beth Root presented a concert before an audience of 418.
On February 6, 19 students participated in the Derby Festival Spelling Bee sponsored by Hardin County Schools before an audience of 81. 
On February 9 & 11, 25 members of the North Hardin High School Drama Club presented 13 WAYS TO SCREW UP YOUR COLLEGE INTERVIEW and 14 MORE WAYS TO SCREW UP YOUR COLLEGE INTERVIEW before audiences totaling 138.
On February 10, 49 area students participated in the second of three Youth Theatre of Hardin County winter drama workshops in preparation for their summer production of SEUSSICAL the musical.
Also on February 10, 24 members of the Heart of Kentucky Men’s Chorus presented a St Valentine’s Day concert that included performances by the Heartland Fillies, “9 to 5” and 32 student members from Central and John Hardin High School choirs.

On February 15, the PAC hosted the Hardin County Board of Education Monthly Meeting featuring 140 student recognitions before an audience of 155.
On February 16 & 17, 35 members of John Hardin Drama under the direction of Phyllis Westfall and Elizabeth Lanham presented three performances of the musical INTO THE WOODS before a student audience of 720 and public audiences totaling 265.
On February 18, 35 musical theatre class students from North Hardin High School under the direction of Beth Root presented the musical MADAGASGAR before a public audience of 200.
On February 20, 65 student members of North Hardin High School Wind Symphony under the direction of Brian Froedge and Daniel Reams presented a concert before an audience of nearly 150.

On February 23, the PAC was pleased to present Georgie Productions’ JABBER,   a play in which appearances, and judgments based on those appearances  were challenged. Some judgments arise out of images of the Middle East, some arise out of images of working class, teenage anglo boys. All are filtered through the particular cultural laboratory of our schools where, unlike almost anywhere, people of all histories and backgrounds are thrown together, and where young people of all kinds must learn about what they believe in, and how far they are willing to go to defend those beliefs.  A student audience of 150 and public audience of 30 attended the performances followed by thought provoking question and answer sessions.

